
This will be the second year that the Township will be offering free ice skating to the Community at our rink
in the park. With the warmer winter than usual last year, we were limited on the time that the ice was frozen.
With the rink moved to the back of the park on a level surface, we hope to have more days of skating. Many
families enjoyed the rink and it was a big hit with the Community. Some had skates and some just had fun
sliding on the ice.
The Township purchased the portable rink last year. It comes with a liner that holds in the water. After a few
years use the liner needs to be replaced. We have purchased liner savers this year to help protect the liner at
the walls. This area gets a lot of abuse from skates and pucks. Hopefully they will help in extending the life of
the liner.
We are offering businesses and organizations an opportunity to show their support by having their name on
the liner savers. The revenues from this program will go to the purchase of future liners.
The initial year is $150 This will cover the cost of the liner saver and your information on them. 
After the initial year, you will have the option to renew your liner saver for $75.
We appreciate your support of the community rink. Those who participate will also be featured on our
website and Facebook page.

Thank You for your consideration.
Tom Hubert, Chairman
Shenango Township
Board of Supervisors
(724)333-5720

I would like space on ____ liner saver. Included is how I would like it to look. Enclosed is my tax deductible check in the amount of 
 

$150 for each Liner saver. Total $_________ 
 

Name:___________________________________ 
Please mail the bottom portion with your Check in the enclosed envelope.  A .pdf or .img of what you want displayed can be sent to 

thubert@do-all.com or include a copy with your check. 
Next Fall you will be notified if you wish to keep having your business/organization displayed at a renewal cost of $75 per liner saver. 

Thank You, and stop out to see how much fun the kids are having! 
 
 
 

Christmas Tree Lighting at the park next to the Rink at 7pm December 7th!

Shenango Township
3439 Hubbard-West Middlesex Rd.
West Middlesex, Pa 16159
(724)528-9571




